
Are you a person with Williams syndrome or a
caregiver for a person with Williams syndrome?

THE OHIO STATE UNIVERSITY, DEPARTMENT OF PSYCHOLOGY

Researchers at the Ohio State University are currently looking for
people with Williams syndrome ages 8-40 and their caregivers to

participate in a study about anxiety.

The person with Williams syndrome does NOT need to have an
anxiety disorder to participate.

This study consists one virtual visit on Microsoft Teams.  It will gather information on the
participant’s symptoms of anxiety and the severity of those symptoms. This study will help

researchers learn how to better measure anxiety symptoms in people with Williams syndrome and
intellectual disability.  

Participants will receive a $15 gift card after completing the study.

For more information, please contact Rebecca Margolis at rebecca.margolis@osumc.edu.

See if you meet
eligibility criteria

and consent to the
study here:


